
 
 
As of October 19, 2012, Assembly Bill 1343 established the PaintCare Inc., 
program.   
 
The program will make proper paint management more convenient for the 
public by setting up hundreds of new paint drop-off sites at retailers 
throughout the state.  California is the second state in the nation to develop 
and implement this program, with Oregon being the first and Connecticut 
and Rhode Island soon to follow.  Paint manufacturers, through the 
American Coatings Association, created PaintCare, a non-profit 
organization to administer state programs.  The non-profit will arrange for 
recycling and proper disposal of unused paint and conduct public education 
about proper paint management.   
 
For more information on this program visit: http://paintcare.org/locator/index.php 
 
For your convenience, Paint Disposal Drop-Off Locations within the Lake 
Forest vicinity: 
 

Dunn-Edwards  Sherwin-Williams 
16191 Lake Forest Dr. 22500 Muirlands Blvd. 
Irvine, Ca   92618  Lake Forest, Ca 92630 

949-788-950 949-707-1207 
    (5 gals limit per drop-off)       (5 gals limit per drop-off) 

 
 

Frazee Paint          Vista Paint 
     25800 Jeronimo Road24164          Alicia Parkway 

      Mission Viejo, CA   92691   Mission Viejo, CA   92691 
       (20 gals limit per drop-off)   (20 gals limit per drop-off) 
 

  
 
 
 
Restrictions: Limit: 20 gallons (or posted amount of gallons per store) 
These sites accept latex and oil-based house paint, stains and varnish in containers up to 5-20 gallons 
in size.   These sites do NOT accept aerosols (spray paint or other spray products), containers without 
original labels, or containers that are empty or leaking. 
 

 
 

Paint is accepted during regular business hours; call ahead for 
hours and to make sure the store can accept your amount of 
paint. 


